
 
 
 

EXECUTIVE 23 MARCH 2010 
 
 
ITEM 15 – MOTIONS REFERRED FROM COUNCIL ASSEMBLY 27 JANUARY 
2010  
 
Social Care in Southwark Motion - Comments of the Strategic Director of 
Health and Community Services 
 
Staff will welcome the support from Council Assembly in recognising their hard work 
and dedication in providing good quality services for some of the most vulnerable 
people in the borough. The Council does not share the views of the CQC on the 
accuracy of their findings and we have requested Parliamentary Scrutiny. 


